
HOOGHLY MOHSIN COLLEGE 

NOTICE 

Notice No. – HMC/ADM–23-24/5    Dated: 21/07/2023 

It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that due to some 

unavoidable technical problems, the Online Admission process of the college 

cannot be accessed at present. Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.  

 

            Countersigned 
 

                          
    Principal 

Hooghly Mohsin College

 Coordinator 

Admission Committee 

Hooghly Mohsin College 

 

 
 
 
 


